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Executive Council is required to consider any recommendations made by resolution of the 
People’s Assembly at its first meeting after a session of the People’s Assembly. 
 
It was recommended by the October 2019 People’s Assembly that Executive Council commit to 
responding to recommendations of the People’s Assembly at least three months prior to the 
next People’s Assembly. 
 
This report is prepared on behalf of the Executive Director in accordance with the policy. 
 
Please find following a table summarizing each People’s Assembly recommendation, Executive 
Council’s consideration of each recommendation and action taken in respect of each matter. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Citizen Motions: Executive Council 
Discussion 

Status of Motion 
 

Be it resolved that the People’s Assembly hereby: 
1) Recommends to Executive Council to have a 

Trauma informed Specialist along with cultural 
support in place for those that are impacted from the 
direct and intergenerational trauma of residential 
schools; and   

2) Develop a Critical Response Policy, to lay out the 
delegation of roles and responsibilities of a Critical 
Response Team, as well as a Communication and 
Support Plan 

 

Executive Council hereby 
moves to defer this to the 
Citizen Development 
Committee for 
comprehensive review in 
preparation for the new 
fiscal year with 
consultation of the 
Ha’wiih Council and 
Nananiqsu by April 1, 
2022 

This went to the Citizen Development 
Committee on March 3,2022,  
 
This also went to Ha’wiih Council, Ha’wiih 
mentioned that there are external 
resources that are put in place for this 
matter that HFN Citizens can also access.  
Along with our current supports that we 
have in place.  
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